Chris O'Brien

From: Nancy Holland <nholland@uri.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 1:07 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H8149 Support

Please support H8149

« | support amending the bill to include teachers along with public officers and employees

» We all deserve a secure retirement

« HB8149 is an improvement that would impact all members regardless of their date of hire

« This bill has meaningful impact to members in the state pension system in all categories, K~12 teachers,
Education Support Professionals, and state and municipal employees

Nancy Holland
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